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Temporary single lane closures on Hospital Road at High Street intersection, trenching and 
installation of new underground electrical conduits - Overnight works 29 January to 
5 February 2020 
From Wednesday 29 January 2020, out of hours work to install new electricity conduits across Hospital Road at the 
High Street intersection will be undertaken. For traffic and safety reasons this work will occur during the evening 
from 8pm to 6am. The activity is planned over three nights with up to three nights contingency (no work will 
occur on Saturday or Sunday evenings). 

Single traffic lane closures along Hospital Road at the High Street intersection will be in place during this time. One lane 
of traffic will remain operational at all times. Traffic and pedestrian access will be maintained under the support of traffic 
control. Emergency access, access to private property and utility services will be maintained during the work. Work may 
be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances or inclement weather.  

We thank you for your patience as we undertake this important work. 

What can I expect to see? 
Trenching and installation of new underground electricity conduits requires saw-cutting, jackhammering and excavation 
activities. Backfilling, compaction and restoration of Hospital Road will occur at the completion of work. A safety exclusion 
zone will be in place on High Street to safely undertake this work with traffic control in place to assist pedestrians and 
vehicles move safely past the work area. 

How will access be managed?  
• Access to the hospitals and private property will be maintained at all times 
• One lane of traffic will be maintained along Hospital Road at all times 
• Pedestrians will be diverted to the footpath on the northern side of High Street 
• A safety exclusion zone will temporarily occupy three parking spaces within the Sydney Children’s Hospital, 

Randwick drop-off adjacent the work area during the evening work shifts 
• Traffic controllers and signage will support the safe movement of vehicles and pedestrians. 

 
How will noise be managed? 
The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies with strict environmental and planning controls. Mitigation measures are 
in place to manage noise dust and vibration and respite periods apply to noisy work. During this activity, noisier works 
including saw-cutting will be scheduled as early in the shift as possible, with general construction activities including 
excavation and compaction later in the shift. 

Getting in touch 
We encourage you to get in touch if you have any questions or feedback. Please call 1800 571 866 or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au. 
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